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Spring, 2017
Dear 8th Grade EMS Orchestra Students and Parents/Guardians,

Greetings! In the coming days, you and your child will be preparing to draft and submit a schedule for your child’s upcoming freshman year in high school. You will be receiving information from both the East Middle School and Farmington High School Counseling Departments to aid you in this process.
This letter and attached information is here to guide you in planning for your child’s high school music education. Although scheduling may seem like a daunting task, crafting a schedule that meets every student’s personal curricular needs is possible with careful planning and attention.
Making sure that your student is enrolled in Music Class every semester of their high school career is attainable through early planning and navigation of graduation requirements. Attached to this letter are Draft Schedules of a typical 4-year Music Student plan. Organizing your child’s schedule by using this draft will create the optimal environment to avoid scheduling conflicts later in your student’s high school career.
The Draft Schedules attached to this letter show that Music classes are considered one-half of one credit for each semester enrolled. Music students benefit greatly from being enrolled in a complete year of study, as opposed to one semester a year. Orchestra is a one-year long course.
If you have questions regarding these Draft Schedule, or have specific questions about your child’s high school schedule, please contact one of the Farmington High School Counselors. 

If you have already submitted your child’s potential high school schedule, but want to revise it to include orchestra for next year, please contact your child’s FHS Counselor ASAP. Inform your counselor that you would like to make a schedule change, and they will assist you.
	Stacy Rosol  
	stacey.rosol@farmington.k12.mi.us
	9th Grade, Last Names: A-G

	Krisy Knieper 
	kristy.knieper@farmington.k12.mi.us
	9th Grade, Last Names: H-PA

	Renee Champagne 
	renee.champagne@farmington.k12.mi.us
	9th Grade Last Names: Pb-Z


Farmington High School Counseling Office Phone Number: (248) 489-3447.
If you have questions about the FHS Orchestra Program, feel free to call or email me personally.

Sincerely,
Matthew Nix
(248) 426-2939

matthew.nix@farmington.k12.mi.us
